Hello,
I have just received your leaflet.

I understand that housing is a big issues in the borough, I myself am a prospective first
time buyer, 1 have lived in Enfield all my life and wish to stay here to be close to my
family and my parents who are now in the retirement bracket.

However, house prices in Enfield have made this very difficult for me. My friends have all
relocated into Hertfordshire because they couldn't afford to buy in Enfield. This shouldn't
be the case.

The new homes you have built near Chase Farm Hospital, the prices started at £650,000 -
far too much for first time buyers. There was also no allocation to help first time buyers
with this development.

And let's not even get started on the development at Trent Park where the majority of
homes are around the 1 million pound mark.

You say you are building homes at Meridian Water, but how does that help me, someone
who has grown up in Enfield Town, where my friends and family are based, it's not exactly

around the corner.

Last year the government had a scheme to help first time buyers in London by scrapping
stamp duty up to £500k but there were no homes in Enfield that fell into this brackett.

You are not helping the middle of the road first time buyers buy.

You are not helping people that have grown up in Enfield and wish to stay in Enfield to
remain.



